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I strongly oppose measure HJR 201 and do not feel residents in rural areas of 

Oregon should have to pay for unnecessary spending by state representatives in 

highly populated areas by raising our state income tax.  Leave the areas in Oregon 

that adamantly disagree with such political waste alone, especially when the 

proposed spending is irresponsible and unnecessary.  If certain highly populated 

areas within the state feel they need more whatever, they should pay for it 

themselves and not lay the burden on those who disagree and have no desire to 

participate or collect on whatever garbage this measure claims to provide.   


